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Mr Michael Riches 
Group Executive Network 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
GPO Box 456 
Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr Riches

Aurizon Network's 2018-19 adjustment charges submission

On 19 September 2019, the Queensland Competition Authority approved Aurizon Network's proposed 2018-19 
adjustment charges submission seeking to return to, or recover from, access holders the difference between actual 
access charges paid and final access charges approved by the QCA through the reference tariff variation draft 
amending access undertaking.

In reaching this decision, the QCA reviewed Aurizon Network's submission and considers it is consistent with the 
requirements of clause 6.2(b)(iii) Schedule F of the 2017 access undertaking (2017 AU).

Yours sincerely

Will Copeman
Acting Chief Executive Officer

cc: Jon Windle, Manager-Regulation, Aurizon Network
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